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PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTER MEETING NOTICE  

EAST CHERRY STREET STREETSCAPE PROJECT 

The City of Rahway, in cooperation with the New Jersey Department of Transportation and the 

Federal Highway Administration, will be hosting a Public Information Center to inform local 

residents, officials, businesses and the general public of the status of proposed improvements 

for the East Cherry Street Streetscape Project in the City of Rahway.  

The project aims to revitalize the area by incorporating a design that fosters a vibrant, 

welcoming atmosphere which will encourage foot traffic and support local businesses. The 

project will include the installation of new sidewalks, curbs, street trees, resurfaced roadway 

and the ability to expand the sidewalk area with removable bollards for additional outdoor 

seating/dining during warmer weather. The project will be partially funded with FHWA Federal 

Aid Highway Program Funds. 

The purpose of this meeting is to inform the public of the project’s purpose and need, proposed 

design, progress to date and the federal process/requirements for construction. This meeting 

will be held on Friday, June 14, 2024, from 10:00AM to 11:00AM. Members of the public will be 

given the opportunity to speak and voice any questions regarding the design and construction 

of this project. This meeting is being conducted in conformance with Federal and State 

regulations and is open to all members of the public.  

 

MEETING DETAILS 

DATE: Friday, June 14th, 2024  

TIME: 10:00 AM to 11:00 AM 

PLACE: Rahway Public Library Auditorium (2nd Floor) 

 2 City Hall Plaza 

 Rahway, NJ 07065 


